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· In terms of events, we have an apartment crawl happening this Friday that will be organised alongside other associations and clubs representing various European countries (each stop will be a different country theme).

· On the side of funding, we held a bagel sale and a Samosa sale, which cumulatively raised about 200$.

· Having written a new constitution at the beginning of the year, we are in the process of getting this approved by AUS.

· Our “help desk” for Russian students is up and running, which as usual has been a success in providing academic support to students in the department.

· We have hired a series of coordinators to help execs with their roles (Event Coordinator, Editor in Chief of “Samizdat” (our annual publication), helpdesk coordinator, and resident photographer).

· We are also currently preparing Samizdat – our faculty publication. We have made class announcements to attract submissions, and have hired editors to oversee the process.

· We also attended an LLCU meeting with heads of language departments this Tuesday to discuss future improvements that could be made to improve awareness/ efficiency of McGill’s language programs
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